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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL.:

Eagleton community,
Please view a short video with some important information about Eagleton.
https://youtu.be/Qej7tFXh8e4

Let us know you watched the video by clicking on the link below. (Or call the office, let
them know you watched, or comment in the box below the video)
https://forms.gle/eer7dPbvJLjF3H1AA

Also, you should have received an email with the DPS Your Voice/Tu Voz Family Survey
link. If you haven’t already, we ask that you please take a few minutes of your time
today to complete the survey. The last day to complete the survey is Feb. 4. This survey
asks you to reflect on your experience at DPS, and let us know what went well and what
we can improve in the future.

The survey is optional and confidential. If you have any questions or need help while
filling out this survey, please call the FACE Help Line at 720-423-3054. Results from the
most recent survey can be found at www.dpsk12.org/survey. Thank you! We appreciate
your feedback.

Finally, we wanted to share with you that Ms. Mayra (our amazing secretary) is no
longer at Eagleton. Please have patience with us as we readjust in the office.

As always, thank you for your support,

Fonine Dillobaugh

Eagleton Principal

School Choice:

School choice time is upon us for the 2022-2023 school year. This year the
window will open on Friday, January 14th at 10 a.m. and will close on Tuesday,
February 15th at 4pm. If Eagleton is your neighborhood school, based on your
address, you do not need to do anything for school choice. If you are enrolling an
ECE or Kindergarten student for next year(22-23), you MUST submit a
SchoolChoice form. In addition, students currently K-5 that have choiced into


https://youtu.be/Qej7tFXh8e4
https://bit.ly/3nMXuim
http://www.dpsk12.org/survey

Eagleton this year and have moved or have administratively transferred MUST
submit a School Choice form. The Forms will be available on Friday, January
14th at schoolchoice.dpsk12.org or if you need help call the main office at
720-424-7930.

Have you seen our billboard? We are so proud to be TEAM EAGLETON!

Sincerely,
~Eagleton Elementary


https://schoolchoice.dpsk12.org/

